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This bill only exacerbates the likelihood for voter-fraud that already exists within our 

current laws. The most engagement in voter registration efforts that ANY government 

agency should participate in, is to simply offer voter-registration forms to anyone who 

wants one, and then to advise them to turn it in to their County Clerk. Nothing more! 


